
Hello everyone! It’s already the 3rd month of school, and our Fall Concert is almost upon us! I
hope everyone is looking forward to the first concert of the year, I know it’s gonna be a good
one. There are a couple of things to take note of on the calendar below. For more info, check
our website at bellairechoir.org. See you all next month and Happy Halloween! - Ryan F. 

Birthdays!
Carlos M.           10/1         Suha A.                 10/17
Valeria M.          10/1         Jayden M.            10/25
Chloe N.             10/2       Kelly R.                  10/27
Wesley G.           10/2
Emily A.              10/3

Important Announcements
Belletamus Camp is on the 11th at
4:20!!
The 2nd Car Wash is on the 12th,
mandatory for those who weren’t at
the first
Our first concert of the year on the
17th!!! Call time is 5:30
Halloween Social on the 25th!
Good luck those going to All-State!!!

Instagram: @bellairehschoir
Twitter: @BellaireHSChoir
Tiktok: @bellairehschoir
Website: www.bellairechoir.org
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